
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
EMPLOYED BY  

LOGIXX SECURITY INC, MONTREAL  
VOTING INFORMATION 

 
Dear Members, 
 
Please be advised that an online voting will take place on August 17, 2023  
 
You will be receiving an email for the online voting ONLY at 10:00 am.  
 
There will be two questions, one for the acceptance of the tentative agreement 
and one 1 for the strike. 
Please check your spam folder if you haven’t received it. 
 
The online voting will ONLY be available at 10:00 am until 15:00 pm. 
 
The members of your bargaining committee will be hosting informational meetings on 
that evening of August 16, 2023.  
These meetings will take place between 19:00 to 21:00 at the District 140 office.  
 
Your Chief Steward Ken Villapando will be onsite throughout the day for anyone who 
cannot attend at these times and would like help with the online voting. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact your negotiations committee. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Ken Villapando – Chief Shop Steward YUL 
Christopher Berdych – Negotiations committee member 
Peter Tsoukalas – IAMAW General Chairperson Transportation District 140 
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